Full Opening from 8th March 2021
From Monday 8th March, all children are expected to return to full time education in school. We are delighted that they will be back, but also mindful of the impact that the lock down has had on learning (both positive and negative), wellbeing, social interaction and physical activity.
	Drop off and Collection
Children should be dropped off at 8:45 (gates will close at 8:50) and collected at 3:05 from their designated gates;
Explorers (Bubble 1) - from the EYFS gate
Pathfinders & Adventurers (Bubble 2) - from the playground gate
Navigators (Bubble 3) - from the field gate
Siblings can arrive at the gate of the youngest sibling and will be directed to their class.
 
 
 
	School Uniform
When children return, we would like to see them in their uniform. We recognise, however, that they will have grown and popping to the shop to buy new uniform is not easy at the moment. Wherever possible, please wear a royal blue jumper, white polo or t-shirt and plain black or dark grey trousers/shorts/dress or skirt; this may be in a PE style. Girls may alternatively wear a blue checked summer dress. Trainers are encouraged (preferably dark in colour) to support our active time. 
All children will need to wear PE uniform on the following days;
Explorers - Fridays
Pathfinders and Adventurers - Mondays and Fridays
Navigators - Wednesdays and Fridays

	Late Arrival
If you arrive after the gate has closed, please phone the school office to arrange for your child to be met at the main gate.
	School Car Park
The school car park is open to staff and visitors only; no parents or carers should be using the car park.
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